
 

 

 

Wednesday May 
8th, 2019 

Mountainview Elementary School 

Wednesday, May 8th, 2019 

Check your ABCs (air, brakes, and chain)! 

We will depart at 7:45 a.m. from Wagner Road and 
pick up other riders along the way. To sign up a rider 

or adult chaperone or to get more details email 
Christiaan Abildso (Max & Tessa’s dad) at 

cabildso@yahoo.com. We welcome riders of all ages! 

Chaperones will be at the school for the ride home by 
3:30 PM. Have fun riding! 


